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Michelle Dodrill

From: Planning - Registry
Subject: FW: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0039 at Silveracre 

Bungalow, Whitechurch Road, Rathfarnham, Dublin 14.

 
 

From: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie>  
Sent: Tuesday 15 March 2022 13:06 
To: Michelle Dodrill <mdodrill@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: RE: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0039 at Silveracre Bungalow, Whitechurch Road, 
Rathfarnham, Dublin 14. 
 
Michelle,  
Please find below my comments of the above application.  

 There is no reference to Public Lighting in the current submission 
 Public Lighting will be required both within the development and along any new footpaths proposed along 

the Whitechurch Road under this application.  
 The standard PL condition should apply to this application.  

Regards,  
Gráinne 
 

From: Michelle Dodrill  
Sent: 07 March 2022 14:26 
To: Grainne Mowlds <gmowlds@SDUBLINCOCO.ie> 
Subject: Message from SDCC for Planning Application SD22A/0039 at Silveracre Bungalow, Whitechurch Road, 
Rathfarnham, Dublin 14. 
 
 

Please see attached.   

Kind Regards  
Michelle  


